
 

 

Week 5 
ARRRGGGG Spiders have been the main focus in kindy this. We loved reading another 

Eric Carle Book ‘The Very Busy Spider’. 

 
 

This week we used our fine motor skills to thread our own spider web, some of our webs 

even caught flies!  

 
 

We also started learning about the letter S. We learnt about how our mouth should look 

when we make the S sound and which words start with the S sound. On Thursday, the 

children were asked to bring in an object from home that started with the letter S. Here 

are some examples of what the children bought in to share with the class. 

 
   Sushi    Sword   Squirrel 

 

 

On Thursday Angelique brought in some stick insects for us to look at. Some observations 

from the children were: 

‘it is camouflaged’ 

‘they don’t move when they are scared’ 

‘they have long legs’ 



 
 
 

Important dates/ things to remember:  

 

• Please be aware that our library day this week is TUESDAY. In order to make this process 

easier for the children we will leave a tub out by the door for children to return their books 

as they enter the class. 

• We will be starting to learn all about letters from now on until the end of the year. Each 

week will have a special letter and each Thursday I will ask students to bring an object from 

home starting with this letter. Next week will be the letter M. 
• As the winter weather sets in, please bring in a pair of gumboots for your child to wear 

during outdoor play. 

• Oral Based News (show and tell) will continue throughout the term. Please help your child 

prepare for this and check the roster on the classroom door. 

 
Email Contact: 

 
If you have anything you would like to discuss with me at any point please do not hesitate to make a before or after school appointment 

with me. 
 

Stephanie.johnson@cewa.edu.au 

 


